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Dear Friends of the National Indian Health Board (NIHB), 
   
Below, you will find an introduction and link to a short questionnaire.  If you have already 
received this material, please disregard.  If you have not, we encourage you to visit the link and 
provide your input! 
   
With gratitude, 
NIHB Public Health Staff 

 

Please take our 15-20 minute 2013 NCAI Tribal 
Public Health Questionnaire  
  
  
The National Congress of American Indians (NCAI) Policy Research Center, in partnership with 
the National Indian Health Board and the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, is currently 
conducting a scan of Tribal Public Health Laws and Policies in Indian Country to identify priorities 
and gaps. Specifically, we are working to develop a Tribal Public Health Law database, 
information on existing Public Health Laws in Indian Country and toolkit materials with model 
codes and other guidance to tribes invested in improving their Tribal Public Health Law 
infrastructure, implementation, and enforcement towards strengthening community health and 
wellness. Aggregated responses will also be shared with project partners the National Indian 
Health Board and the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (project funder).  NCAI plans to launch 
a Public Health Law database in June 2013. 
  
This questionnaire is for all individuals involved with or interested in Tribal Public Health. 
American Indian and Alaska Native tribal leaders, American Indian and Alaska Native community 
members, government agencies, tribal epidemiology centers, and non-profits are key partners in 
improving the health of our tribal communities. 
  
Click here to participate in the NCAI Tribal Public Health Law Questionnaire: The questionnaire 
will be active February 4-18, 2013. 
  
The questionnaire can be found at: http://survey.ncai.org/surveys/9RT9US  
  
This questionnaire should take 15-20 minutes to complete.  
  
Thank you for your participation! 
  
Sincerely,  
Jacqueline Johnson Pata 
Executive Director  
National Congress of American Indians 
  
Note - if the above link does not work, copy and paste the following URL into your web browser: 
http://survey.ncai.org/surveys/9RT9US 
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If you have questions, please contact Carolyn Angus-Hornbuckle, National Indian 
Health Board, Public Health Project Coordinator at 202-507-4084. 

The National Indian Health Board advocates on behalf of all Tribal Governments 
and American Indians/Alaska Natives in their efforts to provide quality health care. 

  
National Indian Health Board 
926 Pennsylvania Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 
202-507-4070 
www.nihb.org 

 

STAY CONNECTED 
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